
Merry Christmas… 
…Peace on Earth, good will toward men 

 
 

 
Season’s greetings and best wishes for the new year from the Meiers! We have had a peaceful year spent largely at 
home, working on the garden and bush block, both doing contract work based at home, and watching the little ones 
grow up. Our trips away were brief, including camping trips at Washpool National Park (northern NSW) and Elanda 
Point, some work-related trips to Hervey Bay, and a trip to Bundaberg for Elizabeth’s brother’s birthday. Some of 
Peter’s German relatives also visited for a few weeks, and the extended family took them to visit Noosa, Fraser 
Island and Stanthorpe. Felix finished kindy, and Myles learned to walk and say a few words. Here are some shots 
taken during the year… 
 

L-R: family at Washpool; Peter and Felix(Elanda Point); 
Elizabeth and Myles(Elanda Point);Felix in his hide.     

 
 
L-R: Myles using an exhibit at the Railway Workshops museum (we go often: the boys love it); Felix in cockpit during 
the Bundaberg air show; boys baking gingerbread biscuits. 

     
 
L-R: Myles watering the garden and reading; Felix harvesting peas and 
filling plant pots; the scrub turkey that built its mound in our garden. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


